Today's story was suggested by Bill Walker, MD and comes from The Boston Globe, entitled "Seeking grown-up care: MD's unease found to leave many disabled adults with pediatricians". www.boston.com/news/health/articles/2009/02/02/seeking_grown_up_care/

The story profiles a 26-year-old man with Down syndrome whose pediatrician has cared for him since birth.  The journalist describes many of the challenges the pediatrician experiences in continuing to care for adult patients, and why adult-oriented internists may be reluctant, or refuse, to assume medical responsibility for patients with developmental disabilities.

In reviewing the medical literature, this pediatrician's experience is strongly supported (see attached 1-page article from Developmental Medicine & Child Neurology).  The situation is likely to grow as the surviving adults with disabilities population grows. The AAP has published a consensus statement on this Transitions issue.

As clinicians, we care for children and their families to nurture life now and in the future.  There are no ready-made solutions to this growing crisis of unavailable providers for adults with disabilities. The following resources can help.

RESOURCES ON TRANSITION TO SPECIAL-NEEDS-ADULTS HEALTHCARE PROVIDERS:

· Transition Planning Links to resources to help plan/prepare for transitions to adulthood https://depts.washington.edu/dbpeds/Resources.html#section4_textarea4_heading
· Medical Home: Transitions for Families http://medicalhome.org/families/transition.cfm Washington State site for providers
· Medical Home: Transitions for Physicians http://medicalhome.org/physicians/transition.cfm Washington State site for providers
· Directories Database resources, searchable by topic, such as healthcare, estate planning, vocation, etc https://depts.washington.edu/dbpeds/Resources.html#section4_textarea54_heading

And that's today's Developmental & Behavioral Pediatrics: IN THE NEWS!

